
PI Math Club 
is pleased to present a talk by 

Dr. Dan Coroian 
IPFW Department of Mathematical Sciences 

The title of his talk is 

“A Few Hard-to-Believe Facts in Everyday Math” 
Mathematics still has a few surprises that are designed to test and push your 
mental limits. Several relatively simple but controversial math problems and 

paradoxes, such as The Game Show Problem, The Birthday Paradox, 
Benford’s Law, and others, will be presented. If you’re looking for a 

mathematical way to impress your friends and beguile your enemies, here’s 
a good place to start. 

Wednesday, March 2, 2016 at 
12:15 p.m. 
in KT 216 

Free pizza and pop following the talk for those attending the talk!

Open to all interested students. 
Posted 2/24/16 




